ISSA Board Meeting

April 20, 2010
Present:  Javier Torner, Gary Pierce, Sue Atherton, Lorraine Frost, 
Absent: Laura Carrizales, John Ashley
Started at 12:10 pm

Ten (10) attendees expected at the April chapter meeting.  Invitations were sent to Chamber of Commerce.  Pens have been ordered and hope to be available next meeting.  More students are being added to the membership.  Cal Poly Pomona students will be encouraged to join as well.  

NSA is planning to hire 1200 people in the coming year.  Will need to move to Virginia or Maryland.  The CSUSB InfoSec club meeting organized the event where NSA was present.

Looking for a speaker in June.   
Need to consider increasing the lunch fee since chapter petty cash has had to be used to pay the final bill.  Sue will do some research on other chapter charges.  This will be tabled until the next board meeting.

Sue has not been receiving the membership checks from International.  Javier will follow up with Dana Paulino.  
 
October Cyber Security Fair – Gary will send an email request to Javier asking for the IE ISSA support through a donation.  
Closed at 12:20 pm
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Submitted by Lorraine Frost 

Secretary, Inland Empire ISSA

April 20, 2010
